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Hello,

Being busy with work and a family, I don't have a great deal of time
to provide extensive testimony against the 'bridge ban', nor is it
likely my points haven't been covered elsewhere, but, in short:

* It's a footbridge.  Like those on many other Oregon rivers.
Compared to all the things us humans have done to the environment,
it's really, really not a big deal.
* It'd help get more people walking and biking over the river, rather
than driving around on already somewhat congested roads.
* Look at a satellite map of the area:
https://www.google.com/maps/@44.0086226,-121.3637977,2757m/data=!3m1!1e3
- this is not a pristine wilderness.  Oddly, no one is complaining
about all the new houses and roads, only about a few trails and a
small bridge.

Thank you!
--
David N. Welton

http://www.welton.it/davidw/

http://www.dedasys.com/
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